
NOTICE REGARDING CLINTON TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD 

ADOPTION OF THE 2021 REEXAMINATION REPORT, AMENDMENT OF 

THE LAND USE PLAN ELEMENT AND AMENDMENT TO THE HOUSING 

PLAN ELEMENT OF THE CLINTON TOWNSHIP MASTER PLAN 

 
THE CLINTON TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD HAS CHANGED THE FORMATS OF 

ITS REGULAR MEETINGS FOR THE DURATION OF THE COVID-19 PUBLIC 

HEALTH EMERGENCY TO “VIRTUAL” MEETINGS VIA A “VIRTUAL” VIDEO 

BRIDGE.   
 

THESE CHANGES HAVE BEEN INSTITUTED TO PROTECT HEALTH, SAFETY AND 

WELFARE OF RESIDENTS, EMPLOYEES, MUNICIPAL OFFICIALS, APPLICANTS 

AND CONSULTANTS IN RESPONSE TO THE COVID-19 PUBLIC HEALTH 

EMERGENCY. 

 

Take NOTICE that on June 7, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. a Virtual public hearing will be held 

before the Clinton Township Planning Board to consider adopting the proposed 2021 

Reexamination Report, Amendment to the Land Use Plan Element and Amendment to 

the Housing Plan Element of the Clinton Township Master Plan pursuant to N.J.S.A. 

40:55D-89 and pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:55D-13 and -28 . 

  

A copy of the proposed 2021 Reexamination Report, Amendment of the Land Use Plan 

Element and Amendment of the Housing Plan Element of the Clinton Township Master 

Plan will be on file at the Planning Board office at the Clinton Township Municipal 

Building,  1225 Route 31 South Lebanon, New Jersey  08833, but are not available for 

public inspection at the building due to the COVID-19 emergency. 

 

An electronic copy of said documents is accessible via the following link:  

https://app.box.com/s/kokny1wska8v7mrfd0dmbhxnqet4depw 

 

Any interested party may attend said Virtual hearing and participate therein in accordance 

with the rules of the Planning Board. 

 

PUBLIC ACCESS TO THIS MEETING WILL BE AS FOLLOWS: 
 

Web Bridge: https://townshipofclinton.my.webex.com/meet/boardmeetings 
 

Audio only Dial-in bridge: 1-408-418-9388 Access code: 794 584 756 # 

 

TIPS FOR FIRST TIME WEBEX USERS: 

https://help.webex.com/en-us/n665eiq/Join-a-Cisco-Webex-Meeting-for-the-First-Time-

as-a-Guest 

 

Individuals lacking the resources or know-how for technological access to the 

documents to be considered or access to the virtual meeting should contact the 

Secretary of the Board, Denise Filardo, by telephone at (908) 735-8800 x217, or by 

e-mail at dfilardo@clintontwpnj.com for assistance.   
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